
 

 

 

 

 

Construction Alert 
West Cardinal Street Traffic Shifts to Final Configuration 

 
 

Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise (FTE) is scheduled to shift eastbound traffic to its final configuration on 

West Cardinal Street, on Tuesday, February 22. 

 

Drivers traveling eastbound on West Cardinal Street will now travel on the newly completed eastbound 

lanes. Drivers traveling westbound will continue to travel in the westbound lanes, as shown in the aerial 

graphic below. 

 

Message boards have been installed along this area to reflect the traffic shift. Motorists are encouraged 

to use caution and follow the posted signage. 

 

This work is part of the Suncoast Parkway 2/State Road (SR) 589 expansion project from US 98 to SR 

44. 
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Stephanie Eisenberg  
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407-264-3064 – or – 1-800-749-PIKE 
Stephanie.Eisenberg@dot.state.fl.us 
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